

Newsletter Friday 22nd May 2020

School Reopening

I have emailed all parents and carers of children who will be returning to school on 1st June. I, like you, will be watching the news to see if Boris changes his mind!

If we return, school will be operating a strict one-way system on site. Parents and



carers will not be able to stop and chat with each other or chat with staff when dropping off or picking up. This will be hard for us all as we always enjoy talking with you. Any message please email class teachers or call the office. Thank you to all of the kind words sent to us acknowledging the support and hard work given by the staff during this epidemic. Rest assured after the half term, staff will be sending work home for children who are not coming in to school. The content will replicate what is being taught in school.

Half Term

Don't forget school is closed to all children next week for half term. We will reopen on 1st June for the children that are returning.

Stay safe everyone and we hope to see everyone soon.

Home Learning







Through challenge, fun and friendship, being the best we can be.





Easimaths Champs

The following top scorers of this week's Easimaths are: Archie (Emerlad) with 3470 points, Isabelle (Sapphire) with 4205 points and the top scorer from Year 2 is Tallulah (Amethyst) with 5910 points.

100 Keywords

Congratulations to Jack in Ruby lass and Noah in Moonstone class for learning their 100 keywords. We are very proud of you.

Contact Us

Keep up to date with the latest news and information relating to the Coronavirus on our website at www.qbins.co.uk

Please let us know if any of your details change. Any questions or concerns call the office on 01376 326891.

Mystery Reader

Can you guess who our mystery readers is?







Headteacher: Mrs Anita Easton

Through challenge, fun and friendship, being the best we can be.

